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1. Visits and Meetings since last Board Meeting 

 
 

2. Tasks undertaken for this period 

 
 

3. Issues and Main Points of Report 

 
 

4. Future Initiatives and Tasks 

See comprehensive annex 

 

See comprehensive annex 

 

Olympic Programme Commission meetings:  
a. Marrakesh: March 19th 2015  

b. Milan: August 18th 2015  

c. Skype meeting: October 19th 2015  
d. Several email chats and Skype meetings 
 

 

Report 



 

See comprehensive annex 

 



5. Items for Resolution by Board of Directors 

 
 

The Commission evaluated comprehensive the current situation of our 

disciplines and completed with the recommendation for the Olympic 

program 2020 and the strategy for the selection of the program 2024 

their work. It´s now the responsibility of the decisions making bodies 

within the ICF structure and the discipline experts to decide about the 

program for the Games 2024 and further changing’s in sports 

presentation.  This should be making under consideration of the IOC 

deadline for new events or disciplines within the Olympic Games. The 

Commission will deliver a final working document until the next Board 

meeting.   

 


